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The staff at Ona Elementary celebrates Rhonda Woodrum by nominating her as the November employee 
of the month!  Rhonda is the head cook at Ona, this is her second year working at our school.  Rhonda is 
exceptionally experienced, and has been recognized for her hard work and dedication.  She worked at 
Bob Evans for 23 years, and served as assistant manager for seven of those years.  She has been recognized 
as being in the top five candidates for the Service Personnel of the year for Cabell County Schools, and 
has worked with the farm to schools initiative along side the food service director in getting green houses 
set up and running, and growing plants to get the project started.

“Fair, firm, and consistent in all things”
-Unattributed Quote

Join us in celebrating Rhonda Woodrum as Employee of the Month!

Ona Elementary School 
Employee of the Month November 2023 

Rhonda is married to Tony, and together, they have four children: 
Lance,  Brandon, Sharonna,  and Brooklyn,  and six grandchildren.  
Their family also includes their two dogs, Beau and Layla, and two 
cats, Yoyo and Igit. Rhonda enjoys camping, riding side-by-sides, 
reading, farming, and spending time with friends and family, and 
shares that she plans to retire in January of 2025.

She  says  favorite  thing  about  working  at  Ona  is  that  everyone 
works together as a team and is very friendly.  She shares a message 
of thanks, saying “ thanks to everyone that works here for making 
me feel  so  welcome,  and how we all  work  for  the  good of  the 
kiddos!” The staff  at Ona feels thankful for the work Rhonda in 
bringing excellence to our food service program, and we thank her 
for her hard work by nominating her as employee of the month!


